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We need elected officials that are not BOUGHT by big money and out of state donors.  
I support full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaii.
Ban contributions from corporations and unions   
Ban the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session.

Hawaii is not for sale.
Georgine Crocona
georgine95@gmail.com
Kalaheo, HI
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